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Dear Parents, 
 
We are pleased to share with you our plans to change our KS2 school uniform coming into effect from 
September 2016.  We are looking forward to launching this with all parents on Tuesday 19th July at our 
Open Evening between 4.00-6.15pm. 
 
I have attached our Uniform Policy which has been agreed with Governors outlining the changes. 
 
We will phase the changes in throughout the next academic year with everyone in the new uniform by 
September 2017.  This way, you will only have to purchase new uniform when your child outgrows their old 
one. 
 
The uniform for Foundation and KS1 remains the same. 
 
We have consulted all the KS2 children on the proposed changes to our school uniform as ‘pupil voice’ 
plays a very important role at Hughenden.  We are delighted to announce that the majority are in favour of 
our changes and feel it would project a smart image to our wider community, providing a distinctive and 
mature impression of our school.  This will also support the transition to Year 7 in secondary school. 
 
With this change, we are also switching to a different supplier for our uniform and this will be available to 
purchase by the end of this term.  PMG Schoolwear will continue to provide our uniform for Foundation and 
KS1 children for the next academic year but will not be replacing their stock as they run out.  
 
Our new supplier, Ultimate Incentives, based in Great Kingshill will, we believe, offer a flexible, friendly 
service.  Parents can purchase through our online portal on our school website for free delivery to school or 
in person at their offices in Great Kingshill with payment choices to suit everyone (card, cheque, cash).  
Samples of the new uniform will be available to view at our forthcoming Open Evening with order forms to 
place your orders if you wish. 
 
If you have any concerns please call into the school office. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Sarah Leighton 
Headteacher 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

       

 

 

Hughenden Primary School 

 
Working Together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds 

mailto:office@hughendenprimary.co.uk
http://www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk/


 
 
School Uniform 
 
We are in the process of changing our uniform supplier. The 2016-2017 academic year will be a transition year to 
facilitate this.  From September 2017 all KS2 children will be in the same uniform as listed below.  The new supplier 
for KS2 from September 2016 will be Ultimate Incentives, based locally in Great Kingshill, Bucks. 
 
Our current suppliers, PMG Schoolwear, in High Wycombe, Bucks will continue to provide uniform for the new intake 
for September 2016.  We will transition across to Ultimate Incentives for all our school uniform from September 2017 
onwards. 
 
Our school uniform has been chosen for comfort and practicality.  Sweatshirts, cardigans, jumpers and book bags all 
bear the school logo.  Other items can be purchased in department stores.  It is essential that all items are clearly 
named. This ensures they can be returned to the correct child. 
 
KS2 Boys 
White Shirt (long or short sleeved) 
School tie 
Navy blue v-neck jumper with the school logo 
Grey trousers or shorts in the Summer 
White, grey, navy or black socks 
 
KS2 Girls 
White Shirt (long or short sleeved) 
School tie 
Navy blue v-neck jumper with the school logo 
Grey trousers, skirt or pinafore dress 
White, grey, navy or black socks 
Blue/white checked dress in the Summer 
 
KS1 Boys 
Navy sweatshirt or cardigan with school logo 
Pale blue polo shirt 
Grey trousers or shorts 
White, grey, navy or black socks 
 
KS1 Girls 
Grey skirt or grey pinafore dress or smart grey trousers  
Checked blue/white dresses during the Summer Term 
White or navy socks, grey or black tights 
 
All Children: 
Sensible flat shoes - black 
Wellington boots 
Trainers, plimsolls and socks 
Named drawstring PE Bag (school logo bag available from Ultimate Incentives):  

Navy tracksuit, top and bottoms, Navy shorts, white t-shirt, PE Socks 
School Bookbag with logo 
Drinking bottle for water – school have bottles to purchase @ £3 each with a spare lid supplied 
Lunchbox for KS2 children 
 
ALL ITEMS MUST BE LABELLED AND NAMED PLEASE 
 
Long hair should be tied back neatly away from the face. No extreme hairstyles or hair gel is permitted.  Any hair 
accessories should be in the school colours.  Nail varnish is not permitted. 
 
Jewellery 
 
No jewellery is permitted in school except for medical alert items. 
 


